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New tree guards at the Toongabbie Mechanics Institute Hall
Image: New tree guards, Image supplied by Toongabbie Township Group

Have you seen the beautiful new tree 
guards at the Toongabbie Mechanics 
Institute? These improved tree guards 
were installed in early July 2027.

Four new guards were constructed and 
installed by the Toongabbie Mens Shed. 
The Mens Shed also repainted two of 
the existing guards to match the new 
guards.

This is a great example of small town 
groups coming together to deliver a 
project. The Mechanics Hall committee 

identified the opportunity of improving 
amenity around the hall, the Mens 
Shed did the excellent construction 
and installation, and the Toongabbie 
Township Group secured the funding via 
a Latrobe City Council grant.

Thank you to everyone who assisted, 
and thanks to Latrobe City Council for 
supporting the works.
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The Toongabbie News is 
produced by the Toongabbie 
Township Group who welcome 
news and photographs from 
community groups, clubs and 
individuals.

Please send text and photos 
as separate attachments by 
email to the Editor, Shazelle Witt  
E: toongabbienews@gmail.com

Views expressed in this 
newsletter are not necessarily 
those of the Editor or Township 
Group. Although care is taken, 
no responsibility is assumed 
for any errors which may occur. 
Submissions may be subject to 
editing.

THE NEXT EDITION 
DEADLINE

For all contributions is

FRIDAY 15th August 2025

Want to see more community 
news?  Visit the websites below
www.toongabbie.vic.au or at
www.facebook.com/
toongabbievicau
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MJ B Printing
Toongabbie

The Toongabbie Township Group has been successful in acquiring a grant 
through the Latrobe City Council Quick Response program to continue publishing 
the Toongabbie News.  We have received $1,500 which will go towards the cost 
of publishing our quarterly newsletter for Summer 2024, Autumn 2025, Winter 
2025 and Spring 2025. Printed copies of the newsletter are available free of 
charge from the Toongabbie General Store with all editions uploaded to the 
Toongabbie website (https://toongabbie.vic.au/newsletter/). 

We would like to acknowledge the Latrobe City for their financial contribution 
and extend a huge thank-you to the volunteers that make this newsletter 
possible.

Local Groups

First Tuesday of the Month 7.30pm 

Mechanics Hall Meeting Room All are Welcome

email: toongabbietg@gmail.com

The Wellington - Latrobe Lions Club meet  
the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of the month.  

The first Wednesday is a dinner meeting.
New Members always welcome!

Friends of Toongabbie Wetlands
Meet at 2pm the 2nd Tuesday of the month

at the Mechanics Institute New Members Welcome

St. David’s Toongabbie
Services held every 1st, 3rd, 5th Sunday of the Month 

11am Holy Communion
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Toongabbie Men’s Shed
The opening times of the Shed are every 

Wednesday 2.00 pm – 5.00 pm, Friday 2.00 pm till required. 

Any other time by arrangement. 

For more information please contact Colin on 0427 489 349.
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ANZAC Day Service 

Image:s Supplied: Cenotath at Dawn Service

Anzac Day Dawn Service at Toongabbie Cenotaph

Friday 25th April 2025 marked the first outdoor Dawn Service 
at the new Toongabbie Cenotaph.

Led by Scott Mitchell, the service included a speech by Dale 
Cupit who came from Townsville to talk about his life in the 
service, and a poem read by Toongabbie Primary School 
Students Drew and Zarah.  Following the service was morning 
tea and Anzac biscuits and an opportunity for people to share 
stories and memories with each other.

The Anzac Day service was organised by the Toongabbie 
Township Group with support from the Lions Club of 
Wellington/Latrobe.


